
  
 
 
 
 
October 30, 2018 
 
To: Meg Daly, Chair of ASCC 
From: Carmen Taleghani-Nikazm, Chair of ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel 2 
 
Ref: Approval of revisions to the Persian minor 
 
At the October 3, 2018 meeting, the Arts and Humanities Panel 2 reviewed the 
proposed revision to the Persian minor in the Department of Near Eastern 
Languages and Cultures (NELC).  The proposed changes are motived by the 
recent program review and external reviewers’ recommendations.  The changes 
to the Persian minor include: a) moving the non-language literature or culture 
prerequisite to the requirement for the minor, b) reducing required language 
courses from three 1000-level courses and three upper-division language 
courses to three language prerequisites at 1000-level and one intermediate 
Persian II, and c) allowing students to take more courses in translation and 
expanding Persian culture and history courses. The proposed revision aims to 
revitalize the minor, since the program is small and it has been difficult for the 
department to offer upper level language courses with very low enrollments.  
 
The Panel approved the revision and changes to the minor with contingencies to 
correct some discrepancies that were found between the ASC advising sheet 
and the departmental advising sheet. Having satisfied the contingencies, final 
approval was granted by the chair of the Panel.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Carmen Taleghani-Nikazm 
 

Department of Germanic Languages and 
Literatures 

 
498 Hagerty Hall 

1775 College Road 
Columbus, OH 43210-1340 

 
Phone (614) 292-6985 

Fax (614) 292-8510 
 

http://germanic.osu.edu 
 


